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I’m involved with many music organisations, the vast majority of the time grants are given to already 
established, well funded and well known organisations. Beyond that grants are barely given to any 
organisations anymore. More funding needs to be available for all arts organisations into the future, 
not just to survive the current pandemic but to strive beyond it. 


